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Agenda 

 

1. Chair Nolan called the meeting to order at 8:40am 
 

2. Agenda approved by consent 
 

3. Members and Visitors: Marlene Holmes, Terry Nolan, Karl Schulte,  
 

4. New Business 

 

a. Governor’s proposed budget 

i. Terry passed around information about the Governor’s 

proposed budget changes that impact biking and walking: 

proposed repeal of the statewide Complete Streets Law, $2 

million reduction in the Transportation Alternatives Program, 

and freezing the Stewardship Program. Members agreed Rock 

County has benefited from the law and the two programs and 

will research specific benefits to Rock County communities. 

Terry will craft a letter for the full TCC to consider at the next 

meeting. It may be more appropriate for the committee to craft 

a resolution for the Board of Supervisors.  

b. Bike Sharing Programs 

i. Members continued to discuss demand for a bike sharing 

program. Karl suggested demand may exist for a connection 

from the JTS transfer station to around town via bike, 

especially for UWW students riding the Janesville-Milton-

Whitewater bus. 

 

 
 

 

 



5. Future Meeting Dates: Undetermined 
 

6. Meeting adjourned at 9:30am 

 


